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Motion:
The Faculty Senate recommends that departmental Special Topics courses can be developed or designed to meet the learning outcomes emphasized in Core 201 or 202 and include required SACS assessments, as specified clearly on a cover sheet to accompany the proposal submission. We further recommend that sophomore students be eligible to enroll in such Special Topics courses designed for such purposes, including courses at the 300 or 400 level. These can be approved through a blanket petition as substitute courses for Core 201 or 202 through an approval path of:

Chair -> Dean -> CCAC -> Provost

These may be delivered through any face-to-face or online format.

Rationale:  
Special Topics courses may only be taught up to three times using the same curriculum. The purpose of this motion is to encourage departments to consider offering substitute courses for Core 201 or 202 over the next year or two (including summers), in particular, while the Senate continues to consider paths forward with respect to the Core and Core staffing. The motion does not follow from but is in the spirit of support of the motion that was passed by Senate on October 11, 2012 regarding improving delivery of Core 201 and 202.
